
Government response to Law Commission
report on the Sentencing Code

The Law Commission published its report on the Sentencing Code in November
2018 alongside a draft Sentencing (Pre-consolidation Amendments) Bill, an
essential paving measure for the Sentencing Code, and a draft Sentencing
Bill, which will create the Sentencing Code.

In its interim response to the Report, published in May 2019, the government
accepted the main recommendation of the Report to enact both pieces of
legislation.

The final response to the report, published in April 2020, sets out the
government’s consideration of the further recommendations for the reform of
sentencing law that are set out in the report.
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